


FanKASCOE
Minutes
May 22, 2014

The executive committee met at Elizabethtown with the KASCOE directors. FanKASCOE members attending were: President Susan DeWitt-Champion, Vice-President Emerson Rider, Sec-Treas Laura Howell, Membership/Publicity Chair Joyce Logsdon, and Past President Henry Ford.

In an effort to partner with our sister association, FanKASCOE made a $250 donation to the KASCOE scholarship fund. 

FanKASCOE also offered to host hospitality one night for the KASCOE convention if it worked out that the associations could have a joint meeting. 

FanKASCOE members stated that they are willing to help in any way that we could. Just let us know if we could be of service by calling our congressman, or of any other assistance we might provide.

Laura Howell gave the directors a copy of the NARFE magazine, and encouraged members to join and/or follow NARFE. There is a link to their website on the NASCOE home page, and there is also a facebook page.

By meeting with the KASCOE association, and helping with their needs, FanKASCOE hopes to gain members as they retire.

President Susan DeWitt Champion reviewed and approved the financial report.

FANKASCOE by-laws will be amended to fall in line with RASCOE as follows:  1st year dues are free, and to update that National dues are $20/year.

All items were discussed prior to meeting with KASCOE, and all present agreed that a good working relationship with KASCOE would be beneficial to both associations.


Minutes prepared by Laura Howell
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